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Wood M.S. "FORT HEARNE"

When the recent statement for the Committee was
prepared it was not recalled that a speclal arrangement
was 1ln force for the survey of this vessel (please
see letter dated 28th February 1950 to the Montreal
Surveyors).

The arrangements proposed by the Owners 1in
their letter of the 14th ultimo for the survey of this

vesse]l Gt appear to conform to the agreed
arrangement.
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